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Comments: I do not support any type of motorized vehicle (except FS and Utility vehicles)  in the Rattlesnake

Recreation area. It is a unique and quiet area that needs to be protected. We have lived here over 30 years  and

fire is a major concern.  The upper Rattlesnake was evacuated many years ago and there is only one way out of

here.  Any type of a motor vehicle is capable of starting a forest fire including electric bikes. Allowing electric

bikes would also increase traffic on the already narrow Rattlesnake Drive and stress our wildlife that are having

to relocate due to development further and further up the Rattlesnake. I think the Forest Service needs to attend

to the overcrowded parking situation before making any future changes.  Thank you for your time.


